
From:  
Sent: Sunday, December 15, 2019 3:52 PM 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chesterton Parish Council Clerk <clerk@chestertonparishcouncil.org.uk> 
Subject: Great Lakes UK Ltd - Planning Application No: 19/02550/F 
 

Ms Clare Whitehead 

Case Officer 

Development Management 

Cherwell District Council 

Bodicote House 

Bodicote  

Banbury 

OX15 4AA 

  

15th December 2019 

  

5 Green Lane 

Chesterton 

Oxfordshire 

OX26 1UR 

  

  

Dear Ms Whitehead, 

 

Please accept this firm objection against the development proposal from Great Lakes UK Ltd which is 

not in accordance with the local development plan, and there are no material considerations that 

would warrant planning permission being granted. 

 

In light of current and future environmental affairs being inclined towards sustainability, the 

proposed development of a 500,000 sq. ft of buildings on this greenfield site is wholly unsuitable, 

and unsustainable in an inappropriate location on the edge of a village.  

 

The development includes 900 car parking spaces, which is a significant reliance on car travel which 

goes against the Cherwell Strategy of reducing car usage. The 18 hole golf course users, now have to 

drive to another 18 holes course, this too increasing car usage. 

 

Paramount for me is the irreversible damage that would be caused to the greenfield site, removing 

important green infrastructure, and disrupting ecological habitats.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 


